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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY 

“I’d like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land upon which we meet today, the Gunai Kurnai land and pay 
my respects to elders past, present and emerging as well as any Aboriginal people here with us today”  

 

 
A word from Mrs Skee 
On Monday the 29th of July ALL Newborough East Primary School assembled to undertake whole school professional 

learning. The core purpose of the day was to; 

                              Dates to Remember Term 3 2024        

29 July  
Professional 

Development Day  
Students not 

required  
 
 

30 July  
Parent Teacher 

Student  
Conversations No 

classes BUT  
Students required at 

interviews 

31 July  August 1  2 August 

5 August 
 
 

School Council  
5.00 pm 

 

6 August 7 August 8 August 9 August 

12 August 13 August 14 August 15 August 16 August 

19 August 20 August  21 August  
 

1/2 Coal Creek 
Excursion 

 
Grade 6 Lowanna  

22 August  23 August 
 

Book week dressup  
Parade 9.00 am 

26 August 
 

School council  
5.00 pm 

27 August 28 August 29 August 30 August 
 

Fairy Floss  

2 September 3 September 4 September 5 September 
Footy Day  

6 September 

9 September  10 September 11 September 12 September 13 September 

16 September 17 September 18 September  19 September 20 September 
 

PJ day  
 

2.30 dismissal time 
 

Newborough East Primary  

PO Box 72 Newborough Vic 3825 

Phone: (03) 5126 1399 

Email:newborough.east.ps@education.vic.gov.

au 

Website:http://www.neps.vic.edu.au 

NEPS on Facebook  facebook.com/NEPS4670 
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A word from Mrs Skee continued 
• Share Department of Education documentation that underpins the work we are undertaking to ensure that 

we are aligning with Department process, policy and expectations. 

• To introduce the Victorian Curriculum 2.0 with a focus on English 

• To ensure whole school consistency in relation to teaching, learning and behavioural expectations. 
The day featured a combination of information and knowledge building as well as the practical development of the 

new “I can” statements to support our reporting rubrics. 

The day was presented and supported by the members of our School Improvement Team –  

Mr Nick Walsh (Assistant Principal) 

Mrs Kristy Burnett (p-2 Teaching and Learning Specialist) 

Ms Debbie Richardson (3-4 Teaching and Learning Specialist) 

Mr Matthew Dubois (5/6 Teaching and Learning Specialist) 

And myself – Julie Skee (Principal). 

During the day we also provided all staff with our term 3 core work priorities which outlines the work that they will 

be undertaking this term. 

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank each and every member of our NEPS learning community who 

supported this day. This includes TheirCare who extended their hours of operation to support families with child care 

on this day. 

       

Student/Teacher/Parent conversations : On Tuesday the 30th of July we conducted our Student/Teacher/Parent 

conversations. These conversations were centred around student learning conversations and focused on celebrating 

successes as well as discussing future learning goals. It was extremely pleasing to see the active participation of our 

students and their families, and I have enjoyed talking with students about what their goals and targets are following 

these conversations.  I have always maintained that education is a true partnership between home and school. It is 

when we are working together that our students are able to achieve optimum growth and development. Thank you 

to all those who made time to participate in these rich discussions. 

Parent/ Caregiver Opinion Survey   

The survey is now open.  The survey will remain open from Monday 29 July to Friday 30 August 2024. Click on the link 

below, or copy and paste the text into your browser. This link will take you directly to the survey. 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent The survey takes around 10 minutes to complete.  Thankyou for your 

time and feedback. 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent
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NAIDOC WEEK 

Naidoc Week was celebrated at NEPS from the 22nd until the 26th completing the celebrations with a Naidoc themed 

assembly. This year’s theme was KEEP THE FIRE BURNING, LOUD, PROUD and BLAK. 

Throughout the week students engaged in soft-landing Naidoc activities, weekly learning, reading focus groups 

incorporating dreamtime stories and biographies.  

Inquiry and history of Naidoc are some to the topics students have cover throughout our Naidoc week. 

Our Naidoc assembly included a traditional smoking ceremony and Welcome to country from a local Elder. 

Prep to grade 2 students preformed Brug, dan, boon il jaan (Heads, shoulders, knees and toes) that students have 

been practicing from a workshop with Hollie Johnson Preps to 2 students had taken part in earlier on in term 2. 

Students were supported at Assembly from Margret a NEPS grandparent. 

First nations students then performed cultural dances they had learnt throughout the day with Teena Moffatt. 

This was a wonderful celebration with the NEPS community and we were lucky enough to have the local Mayor in 

attendance, also KESO and community members. 
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